AYF Epistle 2012

We have had an incredibly joy and spirit-filled Meeting for Worship with attention to business.
Our concerns have been finding an organic structure and following our leadings to continue to
build our AYF community. We recognize that this spiritual community is important to us, are

taking ownership of it, and are committed to its growth.



